
Pre Engineered Steel Structures 

Pre Fabricated Buildings

Container System Solutions

Light Gauge Steel 

Sandwich Panels 



2



3

ISO 9001 : 2008
ISO 14001 : 2004

Aal Imran Housing 

Qatar Speed House

Perfetto Cleaning & 
Hospitality 

Dream Kitchen 

Perfetto Marble 
&Granite

Affiliated Companies

Carpentry, Joinery and 
Aluminum Works 
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Pre Fabricated Buildings

Container System Solutions

Pre Engineered Steel Structures 

Light Gauge Steel 

Sandwich Panels 
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PRE-FABRICATED 
BUILDINGS

APPLICATION

Factories

Towers

Bridges

Multistory 
Buildings

Silos 

Industrial 
Tanks 

Aircraft Hangers 
and Shipyards

Resting 
Facilities 

Warehouse  

Sports 
Stadiums & 

HospitalApplications
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PRE-
FABRICATED 
BUILDINGS

APPLICATION

Labor 
Camps Site 

Clinic 

Driver & 
Servant 
Room

Toilet & 
Ablution

Units

Kitchen 
& Mess 

Hall

Guard / 
Security 
HouseMajilis

& 
Mosque

School and 
College 

Buildings 

Accommodati
on Buildings 

Temporary Site 
& Office 
Facilities 

Multi Storey 
Buildings up 
to 3rd Floor

Resting 
Facilities 

Villas 
Applications 
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Applications 

LGS

APPLICATI
ON

Temporary 
Site and 
Office 

Facilities
Accommo

dation 
Buildings 

Commerci
al 

Buildings

Cold 
Stores 

Warehous
e and 

Workshop

Factories 
Guard / 
Security 
House

Labor 
Camps 

Wheeled / 
Mobile 
Cabins 

Partitionin
g Works 

Toilet and 
Ablution 

Units 
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Capabilities

More Than 12000 MT/ Year

More that 48000 SQM of 
Prefabricated buildings 

More than 1M SQM OF Sandwich 
Panel 
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Products & Projects 
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PRE-ENGINEERED STEEL STRUCTURES



Project:

Design and Build for 

Construction of Three (3) 

Number Temporary Bus 

Depots at Various Sites 

Client: 

Public Works Authority

Main Contractor:

Bojamhoor Trading

Sub Contractor:

Smart House



Project:

Design and Build for 

Construction of Three (3) 

Number Temporary Bus 

Depots at Various Sites 

Client: 

Public Works Authority

Main Contractor:

Bojamhoor Trading

Sub Contractor:

Smart House
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Number Temporary Bus 
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Public Works Authority

Main Contractor:

Bojamhoor Trading

Sub Contractor:

Smart House
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Number Temporary Bus 

Depots at Various Sites 

Client: 

Public Works Authority

Main Contractor:

Bojamhoor Trading

Sub Contractor:

Smart House



Project:

Design and Build for 
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Number Temporary Bus 

Depots at Various Sites 

Client: 

Public Works Authority

Main Contractor:

Bojamhoor Trading

Sub Contractor:

Smart House



Project:

Design and Build for 
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Number Temporary Bus 

Depots at Various Sites 

Client: 

Public Works Authority

Main Contractor:

Bojamhoor Trading

Sub Contractor:

Smart House



Project:

Design and Build for 
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Number Temporary Bus 

Depots at Various Sites 

Client: 

Public Works Authority

Main Contractor:

Bojamhoor Trading

Sub Contractor:

Smart House



Project:

Design and Build for 

Construction of Three (3) 

Number Temporary Bus 
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Client: 

Public Works Authority

Main Contractor:

Bojamhoor Trading

Sub Contractor:

Smart House



Project:

Design and Build for 

Construction of Three (3) 

Number Temporary Bus 

Depots at Various Sites 

Client: 

Public Works Authority

Main Contractor:

Bojamhoor Trading

Sub Contractor:

Smart House



Project:

Design and Build for 

Construction of Three (3) 

Number Temporary Bus 

Depots at Various Sites 

Client: 

Public Works Authority

Main Contractor:

Bojamhoor Trading

Sub Contractor:

Smart House



Project:

Design and Build for 

Construction of Three (3) 

Number Temporary Bus 

Depots at Various Sites 

Client: 

Public Works Authority

Main Contractor:

Bojamhoor Trading

Sub Contractor:

Smart House



Project:

Design and Build for 

Construction of Three (3) 

Number Temporary Bus 

Depots at Various Sites 

Client: 

Public Works Authority

Main Contractor:

Bojamhoor Trading

Sub Contractor:

Smart House



Warehouse



FACTORY



MOCK UP SHED 



WORKSHOP



Steel Structure for Cow 

Barn



Steel Structure for Cow 

Barn



FACTORY



INDUSTRIAL AND 

WOQOD TANK
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CONTAINER SYSTEM SOLUTIONS



The container house is
consisting of chassis,
roof and wall system,
it adopts the steel
structure frame design 
with prefect
stability.

The construction
enables compounding of
individual containers
in longitudinal and
transverse directions 
without limits.





This system can be
composed of 1-3 floors of
multi-housing in the
horizontal and vertical
space. The stairs, doors, 
windows, partition 
position and dimensions 
can be varied to meet the 
more requirements of 
customer, and the 
interior decoration can

be according to 
customers’ demands



Container System Toilet / 
Ablution Units



Container System Office 
Cabins



Container System 
Accommodation Cabin 
(Single Storey and Multi 
Storey)
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LIGHT GAUGE STEEL STRUCTURES



LGS STRUCUTRE G+3 

ACCOMODATION



LGS STRUCUTRE G+3 

ACCOMODATION



LGS STRUCUTRE G+3 

ACCOMODATION



LGS Structure G+3 Labor 

Accommodation at 

Shahaniya

Client : Qatar Technical 

Aluminum (QTA)



LGS Structure G+3 

Labor 

Accommodation at 

Shahaniya

Client : Qatar Technical 

Aluminum (QTA)



LGS Structure G+3 Labor 

Accommodation

Client:  Transind 

Holding- Project Final 

Touch and Top Clean



LGS Structure G+3 Labor 

Accommodation

Client:  Transind

Holding- Project Final 

Touch and Top Clean



Client:  Transind

Holding- Project Final 

Touch and Top Clean

LGS Structure G+3 Labor 

Accommodation



Main Contractor:

Al Sraiya Trading 

Sub-Contractor:

Smart House

Project:

Refurbishment of Hamad

Psychiatric Hospital 

Enabling Works Package

Client:

Hamad Medical 

Corporation



LGS Structure G+1 Site Office Cabin

At Lusail for REDCO ALMANA



LGS Structure Site Office Cabin at Doha

For Hamad Psychiatric Hospital (HMC)



Site Office Cabin for 

Ministry of Municipality



LSG Structure G+1 Site 

Office Cabin for QRAIL 



Project: 

Construction of Link 

Roads Adjacent to Al Khor 

Expressway

Client: Public Works 

Authority (PWA)

Main Contractor : Tekfen

Construction 

Sub-Contractor : Smart 

House for Prefabricated 

Building

Scope: Design, 

Manufacture, Supply and 

Installation of 

Prefabricated Commercial 

Kiosk, Bicycle Kiosk, 

Mosque, Imam and 

Ablution Buildings
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Project: 
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Roads Adjacent to Al Khor 
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Client: Public Works 

Authority (PWA)

Main Contractor : Tekfen

Construction 

Sub-Contractor : Smart 

House for Prefabricated 

Building

Scope: Design, 

Manufacture, Supply and 

Installation of 

Prefabricated Commercial 

Kiosk, Bicycle Kiosk, 

Mosque, Imam and 

Ablution Buildings



Project: 

Construction of Link 

Roads Adjacent to Al Khor 

Expressway

Client: Public Works 

Authority (PWA)

Main Contractor : Tekfen

Construction 

Sub-Contractor : Smart 

House for Prefabricated 

Building

Scope: Design, 

Manufacture, Supply and 

Installation of 

Prefabricated Commercial 

Kiosk, Bicycle Kiosk, 

Mosque, Imam and 

Ablution Buildings



Project: 

Construction of Link 

Roads Adjacent to Al Khor 

Expressway

Client: Public Works 

Authority (PWA)

Main Contractor : Tekfen

Construction 

Sub-Contractor : Smart 

House for Prefabricated 

Building

Scope: Design, 

Manufacture, Supply and 

Installation of 

Prefabricated Commercial 

Kiosk, Bicycle Kiosk, 

Mosque, Imam and 

Ablution Buildings



Project: 

Construction of Link 

Roads Adjacent to Al Khor 

Expressway

Client: Public Works 

Authority (PWA)

Main Contractor : Tekfen

Construction 

Sub-Contractor : Smart 

House for Prefabricated 

Building

Scope: Design, 

Manufacture, Supply and 

Installation of 

Prefabricated Commercial 

Kiosk, Bicycle Kiosk, 

Mosque, Imam and 

Ablution Buildings
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Prefabricated Buildings 



North Field East 

Onshore Project 

EPC-1 Package/ 

Temporary Site 

Facility EPC Work in 

Ras Laffan Industrial 

City in Qatar

Ras Laffan Industrial 

City

Client : Chiyoda-

Technic Joint 

Venture (CTJV)

Main Contractor: 

Draieh Contracting 

Sub-Contractor : Smart 

House for Prefabricated 

Building



Broadcast Studios 

Temporary Pavilion 

with Supporting 

Structures

PLUG AND PLAY 

UNTITS

Client : ASPIRE 

ZONE 



Broadcast Studios 

Temporary Pavilion 

with Supporting 

Structures

PREFABRICATED 

CABINS

Client : ASPIRE 

ZONE 



Broadcast Studios 

Temporary Pavilion 

with Supporting 

Structures

PREFABRICATED 

CABINS

Client : ASPIRE 

ZONE 



Broadcast Studios 

Temporary Pavilion 

with Supporting 

Structures

PREFABRICATED 

CABINS

Client : ASPIRE 

ZONE 



G+1 Administration 

Building at Doha Port

Client : Qatar Port 

Management 

Company (QPMC)



G+1 Administration 

Building at Doha Port

Client : Qatar Port 

Management 

Company (QPMC)



G+2 Labor 

Accommodation at 

Industrial Area

Client : Gulf Warehousing



G+1 Accommodation 

Building

Client : Galfar Al Misnad



Design & Build of 

NEW KITCHEN at 

DSSA Camp

Client : Gulf Drilling 

International (GDI)



Labor Camp at Sailiyah



Construction of Senior staff 

accommodation GDI 5th

and 6th Phases and 

Construction of 

(Prefabricated Structures) 

Camp Accommodation (3rd

& 4th Phase)

Location: DSSA 

Camp 

Client: Gulf Drilling 

International (GDI)-



Construction of Senior staff 

accommodation GDI 5th

and 6th Phases and 

Construction of 

(Prefabricated Structures) 

Camp Accommodation (3rd

& 4th Phase)

Location: DSSA 

Camp 

Client: Gulf Drilling 

International (GDI)-



Design and Built of 

Administration 

Office

Location: Madina

Seaport

Client: Amiri

Yachts



Installation of Pre-

Fabricated Mosque for 

Ministry of AWAQF



Installation of Pre-

Fabricated Mosque for 

Ministry of AWAQF



Installation of Pre-

Fabricated Mosque for 

Ministry of AWAQF



Installation of Pre-

Fabricated Mosque for 

Ministry of AWAQF
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Guard Houses



Aluminum Cladded 

Security Kiosk



Prefabricated Guard 

Houses
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RETAILS AND KITCHENS KIOSKS
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ISO Certificates
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89
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CLASSIFICATIONS
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93



94



95
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SOME MAJOR CLIENTS



https://www.qp.com.qa/en/Pages/Home.aspx
https://www.qp.com.qa/en/Pages/Home.aspx
http://www.gdi.com.qa/
http://www.gdi.com.qa/


Draieh Contracting



AMIRI GUARD

Private Engineering 

Office (PEO)

http://www.ashghal.gov.qa/en
http://www.ashghal.gov.qa/en


http://anelgroup.com/en/homepage/
http://anelgroup.com/en/homepage/
http://www.alhudaengineering.com/homepage.html
http://www.alhudaengineering.com/homepage.html


http://www.boomconstruction.net/
http://www.boomconstruction.net/


https://www.cecc.com.jo/index.php
https://www.cecc.com.jo/index.php
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SOME FACTORY EQUIPMENTS



CNC OXY-PLASMA CUTTING MACHINE 



Profile Bending Machine

CNC PRESS BRAKE 



Drill Press – 32mm

Hydraulic Variable-Rake Guillotines Radial Drill



MIG/MAG Welding Machine 

HYDRAULIC IRON WORKER DOUBLE 
CYLINDERS



Industrial-Duty Inverter Welder

Semi-Auto, Miter, Double Column 
Band-Saw



H-BEAM WELDING MACHINE + LINCO LIN 
WELDING MACHINE 1000



COPY ROUTER MACHINE

SCREW COMPRESSOR

SCREW COMPRESSOR



Continue Shot Blasting Machine

CNC Drilling Machine 



4 ROLLER BENDING MACHINE

Continuous PU Sandwich Panel Production Line 





TEL: +974-44420654 Fax : +9744217784
E-MAIL : info@smarthouseqatar.com

Office /  Factory Location: New Industrial 
Area, Intersection of Street No. 15th with Street M, 

Zone 8181.

mailto:info@smarthouseqatar.com

